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Commission is Kicking off Fraud Prevention Month at the Halifax Library 

 

Halifax – The Nova Scotia Securities Commission is kicking off Fraud Prevention 
Month during March at the Halifax Central Library on Saturday, March 5, at 11 a.m. The 
library is at 5440 Spring Garden Rd. 
 
An information booth will be set up on the main floor, with vouchers (while supplies last) 
to PAVIA Gallery - Espresso Bar and Café, for people who come and ask about fraud 
prevention. 
 
The event is in partnership with the Partners Against Fraud network, which includes the 
RCMP, Better Business Bureau, Service Nova Scotia and the Bank of Canada. It is a 
one-stop-shop for the public to learn how to avoid becoming victims of fraud. 
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